

WEEKLY NEWS

A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink.....

Good afternoon to you all and we hope you are looking forward to a Easter break.

This week in school we have been celebrating Easter. If you have had your eye on our Social Media, you will have seen lots of photographs of Decorated Eggs, the winners of the competition and a huge amount of Easter Eggs donated to us by a Leeds Charity and presented to children by the Leeds Knights Ice Hockey team.

On Monday, Year 5 jumped on a coach and headed to Eden Camp. Eden Camp is an enthralling, wonderful museum (well worth a visit!) all about WWII. They had a wonderful time and were very enthusiastic while there and upon their return to school.

We have been meeting with teachers this week to look at how pupils are progressing since they started in their classes in September. It has been a pleasing picture of how hard your children have been working this year, so far—we already knew this though!

We close today for the Easter holidays, following a host of fantastic discos in school led by the wonderful Copycat Company—the children had an amazing time!

School opens for the start of the Summer term on Monday 15th April at the usual time of 8:30am. Breakfast club will be open from 7:30am as usual. Have a lovely break—see you all soon.





Whole school attendance is 94% this week.

Remember we are aiming for 96% or above.

The biscuit bears are going to 2HW & 5GA/LW

2HW, 3NB & 5GA/LW have an extra playtime for 97% or above.

2NI & 6NP have won a pizza party for best attendance this term.

N— 93%	RecBT— 96 %	RecDO— 92%	1MM- 96%	1RK— 88%	2HW— 98%	2NI— 91%	3JH—95%
3NB—97%	4FA—93%	4RM— 88%	5GA/LW- 98%	5HW— 93%	6LB— 94%	6NP- 92%	<u> </u>



Like us Ebor Gardens Primary Academy



Call us: 0113 248 2750



www.eborgardensprimary.co.uk



Follow us @EborAcademy



Email us admin@eborgardensacademy.co.uk





News and Events this half-term.....

Birthday Cakes in School—Natasha's Law

We can not allow birthday cakes in school.

Due to Natasha's Law (October 2021), we must be aware of all ingredients and allergens in any food given to our children in school. We also have children and staff in school with nut allergies. If you wish to send treats in for your child's birthday, they must be in sealed packages (perhaps sweets) with all ingredients listed on the packaging. The children can then take them home so parents can check. Please check with your child's class teacher or the admin team if you are not sure.

Parking Around School

Please be sure to park very safely and sensibly around school at Breakfast Club, morning drop-off and afternoon pick-up.

On a few occasions this week, the main gate has been blocked by parents/carers cars.

Parents/carers and visitors must not park in front of the main gate so that cars (including emergency service vehicles) can get in and out at all times.

Thank you for your consideration.





Like us Ebor Gardens Primary Academy



Call us: 0113 248 2750



www.eborgardensprimary.co.uk





Email us admin@eborgardensacademy.co.uk



News and Events this half term



Spring Term 2024 Dates



Here are some upcoming events for your diary:

Thursday 28th March 2024—Easter Disco

Thursday 28th March 2024—School Closes for Easter Holidays (2 weeks)

Monday 15th April 2024—School Opens for Summer 1





Like us Ebor Gardens Primary Academy



Call us: **0113 248 2750**



www.eborgardensprimary.co.uk



Follow us @EborAcademy



Email us admin@eborgardensacademy.co.uk

